
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(Regarding CBSE Registration for Class IX and XI) 

Dear Parents and Students,                 Date:20/09/2025 
 

This is to remind you that the CBSE registration forms will be issued to the 

students of Classes IX and XI on Tuesday, 23rd September 2025. The last 

date for submission of duly filled registration forms to the Class Teachers, 

along with the required documents and registration fee, is Friday, 26th 

September 2025. 

Documents required for submission: 

 Photocopy of Aadhaar Card and APAAR ID: 

(Important: Ensure that Aadhaar/APAAR details exactly match with 

school records to avoid registration issues.) 

 Photocopy of Class X Marksheet (for Class XI students only). 

 Two recent passport-size colour photographs (as per instructions). 
 

Important Note for Class XI Science Students: 

There will be no classes on 23rd September 2025, as examinations are 

completed. However, students of Class XI-A must collect their registration 

forms from the school office in proper school uniform between 08:00 am and 

10:00 am on the same day. 
 

We seek your full cooperation in ensuring timely and accurate completion of 

the registration process. 

 

With regards, 

 

Principal 

 


